TOWN OF HAMPDEN

Town House 625 Main Street Hampden, MA 01036

Phone 413-566-2151 Ext. 110 Fax: 413-566-3513

e-mail conservation@hampden.org

Judith Mikkola, Clerk

Approved on 2/18/09



Conservation Commission

Jeffrey Liquori

Judy McKinley Brewer

Patricia Cote

Patricia Cote Bonnie Geromini Philip Grant

HAMPDEN CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING January 21, 2009

Members present: Jeff Liquori, Phil Grant and Judy McKinley Brewer

7:00 pm- Meeting opened by Jeff Liquori.

7:05 pm- Driveway permit discussion was held. A letter will be sent to Lance and owner.

7:20pm- Minutes of December meeting were reviewed. Jeff made motion to approve minutes as amended, seconded by Phil Grant. Approved as amended.

7:30pm- Sherry Himmelstein reported the Open Space plan needs to be updated as soon as possible. She also reported on project on Scantic River front near the V.F.W. Town looking to purchase property and will need Conservation Commission's blessing.

Signatures needed for Kibbe Farm Project. Phil and Jeff signed document and other signatures are needed as well as getting it notarized.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Liquori